
06/03/2021 

MS Marion Delprado 
5 Ismona ave ST 
Newport NSW 2106 
mdelprado@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

I am concerned about Development DA20201756.
This is against the recommendations made in 2007 on the master plan.
It is an unattractive design.
The streetscape will be impacted by garage entry.
Development needs continuity. It needs to consider the community and reflect what locals 
enjoy and want.
Please do not allow this DA to go through.4RA06Y 

Sent: 6/03/2021 6:38:03 PM
Subject: Online Submission


